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We had an eventful one-day New Year workshop for middle school and high school youth in Durham, 

North Carolina! 

 

The day started with a challenging High Ropes Course, followed by testimonies, sharing, and discussions 

in the afternoon. 

 

Did we mention North Carolina has beautiful weather? 

 

The day was filled with energetic games, reflections, and getting to know each other. 

 

We concluded the day at the Uyama house with writing a letter to God and burning it in a bonfire. 

S'mores included! 

 

 


